November 28, 2012

One Bermuda Alliance 58 Reid Street Hamilton HM 11 Attn: Mr. Thad Hollis

Dear Mr. Hollis,

I write formally inform you that the Party Leader of the Bermuda Progressive Labour Party, the Hon. Paula A. Cox is eager to have a debate.

Please be advised that we have received three proposals of interest in facilitating a national debate between the leaders of the two major political parties. We propose that a meeting of all interested parties be held within the next two days to negotiate the terms for the proposed event.

We propose that a meeting be held within the next two of days to allow appointed representatives the opportunity to negotiate all guidelines and rules that need to be agreed in advance of the proposed political debate between the respective Party Leaders.

We also recommend that no more than two representatives per political party be sent to negotiate said guidelines and rules of the proposed debate.

The negotiations should be held at a neutral location and at a time to be decided by the representatives invited to the advance negotiations.

The three organizations who have expressed an interest to host a political debate between the respective Party Leaders include the Trustees of St. Paul's AME Church, the Center for Justice and the Bermuda Broadcasting Company.

We look forward to receiving your response.

Regards,

Walter H. Roban, JP
On Behalf of the PLP Debate Organizing Committee